
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 November 2023 
 
Council working to rectify burst water main on Hanson Road  
 
Gladstone Regional Council is aware of a burst water main at the intersection of Tranberg Street and 
Hanson Road, Gladstone Central. 
 
Council is working with the Department of Transport and Main Roads to rectify the issue. 
 
Changes to road conditions and the potential for minor traffic delays may occur during this time. 
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